
 
 

 

Wes Himes 
Kings Building 
16 Smith Square 
London  
SW1P 3HQ 

18 July 2023 
 
Dear Mr Himes, 
 
 
ICO Regulatory Sandbox  
 
Thank you for providing us with input into the Betting and Gaming Council’s (‘BGC’) 
Sandbox report. We hope you will agree that the report accurately reflects the valuable 
work that BGC and the ICO Sandbox carried out since BGC’s entry. The final report was 
published on the ICO website on 13 July 2023.  
 
As BGC’s Sandbox participation has now come to an end, we would like to remind you of 
the terms and conditions that you signed on entry to the Sandbox. A copy of these has 
been attached for your reference. 
 
Please note that the steers and feedback provided to you through the Sandbox are 
based on the information that BGC has provided to us in relation to its work on the 
‘Single Customer View’ and the ICO’s current understanding of data protection law in the 
UK. Our views do not bind any courts and may not reflect the views of other data 
protection authorities. As such, being in the Sandbox, may not prevent future regulatory 
action against BGC by the ICO or any other regulatory body or authority, in relation to 
your product/service. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for taking part in the Regulatory 
Sandbox, and for your engagement through this process.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Senior Policy Officer 
Regulatory Sandbox 
 
 
 
 




